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This bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation.  
 

 STOLEN WELLCAP CERTIFICATES  
 

A shipment of 50 WellCAP certificates was among the items stolen when a delivery truck was hijacked in 
Brazil on 16 October 2001.  The certificates were in transit to a WellCAP school in Campos, RJ when the 
theft occurred.  Although police are investigating the incident, the shipment has not been recovered and is 
considered to be lost. 
 
IADC promptly sent a replacement shipment to the school, and the stolen certificates have been marked as 
invalid in the IADC accreditation database.   The certificates were in English and numbered A209903 through 
A209952.  
 
IADC requests all schools to pass this information to their customers and other industry contacts.  IADC 
urges contractors and operators to be vigilant in observing certificate numbers should an attempt be made to 
use any of the stolen certificates. 
 
Anyone observing a certificate with one of the above numbers is requested to contact IADC immediately via 
phone or fax, or e-mail to wellcap@iadc.org. 
 

 


